
ITS COMING
HOME!

LATE
REGISTRATION

MONDAY
15/7/2024

COME ON ENGLAND!

REGISTERS WILL
CLOSE AT 10AM

ANYONE ARRIVING
AFTER THIS TIME

WILL BE MARKED AS
LATE!







MOVING FORWARD, FROM SEPTEMBER, SCHOOL
WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ADMINISTER ANY

MEDICATION THAT IS NOT PRESCRIBED- THIS
INCLUDES CALPOL. ONLY PRESCRIBED MEDICINE,

WITH THE CHILD'S NAME PRINTED ON THE
MEDICATION, WILL BE ADMINISTERED IN

SCHOOL. THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS TO THIS
RULE.  

 
CHANGES:

FROM SEPTEMBER, THE SCHOOL GATES ON
VICARAGE LANE WILL BE OPENED PRIOR TO THE

START OF THE SCHOOL DAY. THIS MEANS THAT YOU
WILL BE ABLE TO WAIT OUTSIDE CLASSROOM

DOORS. ONLY THE TOP SCHOOL GATES WILL BE
OPEN. THE GATES NEAR THE YEAR ONE CLASSROOM

WILL BE CLOSED.  


